
THIRLMERE SPORTSGROUND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
PO Box 141  Phone:   02-46819200 
THIRLMERE N.S.W. 2572  Mobile: 0402406428 
Email: phil carlyon@hotmail.com  Fax:  

 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Date: 10/5/2021  At: The Thirlmere Sports Ground 
 
Meeting Opened:  5:03 pm 
 
       
Present:  President – Phil Carlyon (General Community) 
  Secretary - Jeff Downing (General Community) 
  Treasurer – Graham Dempsey (General Community) 

Committee –John Curley (General Community). 
Committee -Trevor Cochran (Thirlmere Senior RLFC) 
Committee –Greg New (Thirlmere Senior/Junior RLFC) 
 
 
 
 

Apologies: Josh Boswell 

Invited visitors: Nil 

 
Confirmation 

of Minutes: Any business arising from the minutes was held over to be discussed later. 
 
  Moved by: Greg New  Seconded by: John Curly 
        
   

Presidents 

Report:   1. The proposal for the greyhound redevelopment had been passed by 
council. Rebecca Cassidy could not find any motion on our books 
identifying any motion regarding support for the greyhound 
redevelopment. In light of this information the President rescinded his 
previous motion requesting the committee withdraw support for the 
greyhound redevelopment.  

  
 Moved: Phil Carylon  Seconded John Curly 
 Motion Passed by the committee.  
 
 
 
Corresponded:   
 
Receive: Nil 
  
 



THIRLMERE SPORTSGROUND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
PO Box 141  Phone:   02-46819200 
THIRLMERE N.S.W. 2572  Mobile: 0402406428 
Email: phil carlyon@hotmail.com  Fax:  

Posted:  
1. Email to user groups informing them of the upcoming electricity 

account and the fact that it would be for the past 12 months and the 
reason of this one-off irregularity as normally the account is received 
quarterly. 

 
 

Treasures Report:   
 

 Cash at Bank as of 31-3-2021                   $ 11,042.60 
 Held as deposits         $1,325.00 
 
  
 
 Outstanding invoices:  

1. Wollondilly Shire Council- Ground hire   $860.00 
     
 
 
Accepted: Moved by: John Curly  Seconded:  Jeff Downing 
  
     

Booking Officer’s Report: Juniors booked the oval for 2/6/21 for coaching 
reaccreditation  
  
 
 

Business Arising:  

1. Council notified that they had check the dressing shed roof and found all was 
good and there was no leak. This means we can get the light in the away dressing 
shed reconnected 

2. The fence around the Mod oval needs repairing. Greg new volunteered to access 
what would be needed. 

3. Greg new was going to follow up on acquiring the memorial plaque for Alf 
channel 

 

Next Meeting: Monday the 14/6/2021 
 

Meeting 

Closed:  5:40 pm 
 

President: c{|Ä VtÜÄçÉÇ 
 

Secretary: Secretary: ]xyy WÉãÇ|Çz 

 


